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To whom it may concern:

In regards to our home located at 95 Penguin Avenue East Greenwich,
Rhode Island, being incorporated, neither my husband or I have done so
or ever given anyone permission to. We don’t understand how anyone
can without our consent and signatures, |

Sincerely

| s

Lisa ]. Sullivan
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State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
Department of State | Business Services

" Nellie M. Gorbea, Secretary of State

December 5, 2017
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BANGOR ABATEMENT, INC. \ ;
c/o DANTEL SULLIVAN e
95 PENGUIN AVENUE ™=
EAST GREENWICH, RI 02818 ot
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ENTITY NAME: BANGOR ABATEMENT, INC.
ENTITY ID: 001671716
Dcar Sir or Madam:

This is a reminder that your 2018 Annual Report will soon be due. State law requires you to file an Annual

Report along with the $50 filing fee with the Department of State between January | and March 1. There are
three easy ways to file:

1. File online at www.sos.ri.gov/divisions/business-portal . The following unique Customer Identification Number
(CID) and Pin Number will be required to access your filing:

‘
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2. Mail in your completed Annual Report form (available at www.sos.ri.gov/divisions/business-portal/annual-
reports ) along with a check or money order for $50 payable to "Department of State”.
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3. File your Annual Report in person at our office located at 148 West River Street, Providence.

The filing of the annual report is a mandatory requircment to ensure good standing in this office and to avoid

revocation proceedings. In accordance with state law, business corporations that fail to file an Annual Report by
March 31, 2018 are subject to a penalty fec of $25.

The annual report forns has changed for 2018. To more accurately report your specific purpese, please select
a six-digit North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) code. We also hope that you will help us
better report useful trends and information on the health of our economy by completing the three voluntary
survey questions which are attached to the annual report form.

If you have any questions, please contact us at (401) 222-3040 or corporations(@sos.r.gov .

Sincercly,

Nellie M. Gorbea
Secretary of State



